
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Comprehensive Plan Designation of the single-family residential properties located south on SE 
Caruthers St from SE Cesar Chavez to SE 35th Place needs to be amended from the CU Designation to R-
5 to match the current uses of these residential properties. This neighborhood has been impacted 
enough with the multiple additions of developments such as the Richmond Flats on SE 37th and SE 
Division St. There is too much development too fast with minimal concern to the residents of this 
neighborhood. 
 
Upon viewing the map of the Comprehensive Plan, it appears as though developers plan to take our 
residential property and force us out of our homes. I have worked my entire life to buy my house on SE 
Caruthers Street in the Richmond area. I have put everything I have into this house and fear that my 
neighbors and myself will be pushed out against our will. Please do not let this happen to this great 
neighborhood. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Anne-Lise M Sveen 
3746 SE Caruthers St 
Portland, OR 97214 
Anne-Lise Maria Sveen <atothel.sveen@gmail.com> 


